



Name: _____

ENGLISH GRADE 5 – SEMESTER 1

TEST 6

Exercise 1: Odd one out

- | | | | |
|---------|-------|-------|-------|
| 1. trip | with | did | nice |
| 2. Bay | play | stay | watch |
| 3. were | where | never | get |
| 4. cut | but | shut | put |

Exercise 2: Complete the following sentences with the correct form of verbs

1. She _____ a fantastic film at home yesterday. (watch)
2. I _____ to my grandparent's house last week. (not/come)
3. My father (wash) _____ his hair everyday. He (wash) _____ his hair now.
4. Look! The sun (shine) _____ .
5. How often _____ you (go) _____ to the library ?

Exercise 3: Complete the following sentences with a/an or the

Mike wanted to buy(1) comic book so he went to(2) Super - Comic Store. He looked at many comic books and then he saw(3) one. He knew as soon as he saw it that it was..... (4) comic book he wanted to buy. He gingerly opened (5) book, and read.....(6) few pages. He brought(7) comic book to the front clerk to add(8) plastic protector and(9) small bag to his order.



Name: _____

Exercise 4: Look and read. Fill each gap with one word from the box. Write the word next to the number. There is one word that you do not need. There is one example (0).

1.pandas / saw / two / at / the / She / zoo / .

.....

2. I / times / have / a / English / four / week / .

.....

3.are/ the / your / zoo / favorite / animals / What / at /?

.....

4.We/ learn/ friends /talk /English/ our /because /we/to/with/want/foreign.

.....

Exercise 5: Look and read. Fill each gap with one word from the box. Write the word next to the number. There is one word that you do not need. There is one example (0).

summer reading university home books bookshop

Hi Joe,

Are you enjoying your (0) summer holiday? This summer I'm staying at (1)_____. I'm (2)_____ a lot of story books. I didn't have enough time to read them during the school year. Yesterday I went to the (3)_____ and bought a lot of story books. The characters in these books are great people. I like them very much. I'll write more about my (4) _____ in the next letter.

Write and tell me about your summer.

Hoa



Name: _____

Exercise 6: Read and answer the questions with full sentences

My name is Nam. It was my birthday last Sunday. I invited some of my classmates to the party. They gave me presents like comic books, robots and teddy bear. We ate cakes, sweets, fruit and ice-cream. We drank fruit juice. We sang English and Vietnamese songs. We dance, too. Phong played the guitar and Linda played the piano. The party ended at 7 p.m. We enjoyed it very much.

13. What is his name? _____
14. When was Nam's birthday party? _____
15. Who went to Nam's birthday party? _____
16. What did Phong do at the party? _____
17. What did Linda do at the party? _____
18. What time did the party end? _____